
Report on the Workshop on Cyber threats & security of Digital World 

The department of Computer Science with NSS unit of Bharathidasan College for 

Women organized a Workshop on “Cyber threats & security of Digital world” on 

23.01.2023 between 3 to 5 pm in the Conference Hall, BGCW. 

 

The Workshop aims to reduce the risk of cyber-attacks and protect against the 

unauthorised exploitation of systems, networks, and technologies. The Workshop started 

with welcome address by Dr.R.Rengasamy , HOD of Computer Science and The Principal 

Dr.V.Raji Sugumar felicitated the Resource person Mr.Aravithan, the Founder/CEO of 

CyberHub, Pondicherry. 

The Workshop had a deep insight of Cybersecurity the protection to defend internet-

connected devices and services from malicious attacks by hackers, spammers, and 

cybercriminals. The students had hands-on-training and acquired experience and learnt how 

to mitigate the current cyber threats. They found it very useful and insight workshop for 

highlighting the potential risks of cyber attacks on organizations. The expertise well-

explained with use of real-world examples which was very beneficial. At the end of the 

Worshop, Dr.S.T.Arokkiya Mary Asst.Professor in Computer Science and NSS program 

officer, BGCW.The students were asked to rate and review the Cyber security workshop 

immediately after they have completed the workshop. 
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